
 

Join to Sing “Ode to Joy” 
Symphony No. 9 

Mega-Choir Members Wanted! 
We are looking for choir members to sing with the Gunma Symphony Orchestra to 
commemorate the 20th anniversary of the city’s merger. If you want to share special memories with 
your family and friends, make your everyday more exiting, or experience great joy with many 
people through singing, this is your time! Join with your family and friends to this special big concert! 
 

Date: March 9 (Sunday), 2025 

Venue: OPEN HOUSE ARENA OTA 

Participation Fee: Free 
Conditions: People (elementary school students or older) 
who can participate in the practice sessions (only done 
in Japanese) starting in June and who can be alone in 
their seats during the concert (about 1 hour). 
*For more details, please refer to the application 
guidelines on the city website or available at 
community Gyousei centers. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Contact Information: 

Executive Committee of the Activities Commemorating the 20th Anniversary of the City of Ota 

 (Ota City Hall 10F / Counter 104) TEL: 0276-47-1917 (Only in Japanese.)  
 

太田市20周年記念事業実行委員会事務局（おおたPR戦略課内） 

「群馬交響楽団と20周年記念合唱団の第九コンサート」・英語版 

https://www.city.ota.gunma.jp/site/20th-ota/1034945.html
https://logoform.jp/form/VswA/ota-20th

